Trenton, Florida

September 29, 2015

The Gilchrist County School Board met in Board Room 14-002 on Tuesday, September 29, 2015 at 6:00 to conduct a Special Meeting to discuss high school athletics and the recruiting investigation of Trenton High School. 
The special meeting came about with Board Attorney Lindsey Lander initially contacting Superintendent Robert Rankin and the School Board Meeting Coordinator regarding a request that he received from a school board member to schedule a Special Meeting of the Board.  Mr. Lander indicated that the purpose of the meeting was to discuss the recruiting investigation of Trenton High School prior to the scheduled visit from FHSAA.  Superintendent Robert Rankin then contacted Board Chair Robert B. Clemons and Board Chair Robert Clemons did not see a need to call a special meeting.  

Later Board Chair Robert Clemons, on behalf of a majority of the board members, contacted the Meeting Coordinator and instructed that a Special School Board Meeting should be scheduled for Tuesday, September 29, 2015 at 6:00 PM to discuss high school athletics.  A majority is comprised by three (3) or more members.  Requesting board members signed a Statement Regarding the Scheduling of a Special Meeting. 
The following school board members were present at the meeting:

Robert B. Clemons, Chair 

Michelle Walker-Crawford, Vice Chair

Christie McElroy
Julie C. Thomas
D. Deen Lancaster
Also present were Robert G. Rankin, Superintendent of Schools and Lindsey Lander, Gilchrist County School Board Attorney.  


Upon completion of opening ceremonies, the following business was transacted:

AGENDA


Julie Thomas moved to approve the agenda and Michelle Walker-Crawford seconded.  Vote was unanimous for approval.  

HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETICS

The Board discussed high school athletics and the FHSAA recruiting investigation of Trenton High School.  No action was required from the Board.

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business, the Board adjourned at 7:00 P.M.









______________________________









ROBERT B. CLEMONS








CHAIR OF THE BOARD

ATTEST:

_________________________________________

ROBERT G. RANKIN, SUPERINTENDENT OF 
SCHOOLS AND SECRETARY TO THE BOARD

